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Hello ICE Community! 

We’ve been working hard this summer to make our CoLabs more impactful for the ICE

Network community. Many changes are coming, and we are excited to show you what we

have planned, starting with: a new name!! In case you missed it during our

October CoLab, Hydrogen Strategies, CoLabs name will be changing to ICE Power Hour!  

Don’t worry, the CoLab series is not ending, we’re just changing the name, that’s all. Will we

still be holding them on Zoom? You bet! Will they still be free to attend? Of course! Will we

continue to share successful Indigenous clean energy project stories and invite these

leaders and community champions to speak at our webinars? Absolutely and much more!  

Get excited for deeper conversations about the pathways, policies, and partnerships needed

to move Indigenous clean energy projects forward. 

Stay tuned for updates on the next ICE Power Hour, Pathways to Efficient Housing November

24th, where we will be hearing from Indigenous communities and organizations building

energy-efficient housing that reduces long-term costs while providing more comfortable

living for community members. Sign up now using the following

link: https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN__If2tcKXTVa0-bule3yXsw 
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